CBRA REPORT ITEM H.2

CBRA CAPISTRANO BEACH ROAD ASSOCIATION, INC.

P.O. BOX 2331 · CAPISTRANO BEACH, CA · 92624

CBRA GENERAL MEETING SATURDAY, MAY 2, 2009 10:00 am – 12 pm Bird Residence, 35121 Beach Road

On May 2, 2009, CBRA held its bi-annual meeting at the home of Vicki and BJ Bird. (35121 Beach Road). The new CBRA officers Nadine Levinson and David Wilson as Co-Presidents were announced. Nominations from the floor were accepted for Recording Secretary.

David Wilson provided a review of the QLC Survey results. Donal Russell discussed the plans for 4th of July and Summer and updated everyone on the plans for the new gate entrance and RR crossing.

It was suggested to ask Barbara Hutchens, OC Sheriff to speak at the November 2009 CBRA Meeting.

The Beach Road End of Summer Party will be held Saturday, August 29th.